Law Office of
Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
(360) 956-7001 Olympia, Washington 98512 (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com Fax (360) 753-6862 ka,,thyzl:n@localaccess.cogJ

April 6, 2007

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

-

o
Re: Marbello Water Co., Inc. — Second Revised Sheet No. 21 Canceling -
Substitute First Revised Sheet No. 21 and Fourth Revised Sheet
No. 26 Canceling Substitute Third Revised Sheet No. 26 — LSN

REQUEST MAY 1, 2007
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed you will find the original and three copies of the above-
referenced tariff sheets. The purpose of this filing is to correct the application
of the City of Monroe utility tax. This constitutes a reduction from current
scheduled rates. Therefore, the Company requests that it not be required to
provide a customer notice.

In addition, because after investigation it appears the Company’s current
tariff would incorrectly apply the city utility tax, the Company will not assess
the tax on all revenue beginning April 12, 2007 as contemplated by the current
tariff.

The Company requests an LSN effective May 1, 2007. The LSN request is

predicated upon an agreement reached with Commission Staff on how to
reconcile the handling of the city utility tax.
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Enclosures

cc: Danny Kermode (via e-mail)
Sondra LeBaron (via e-mail)



